
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, February 16, 196?

FRESHMEN: Don't forget the class social this Saturday night at 9:00 in the 
cafeteria. We will meet at the cafeteria— not at the Beatty Hall 
lounge as previously announced. Girls will pay 1/a cent a pound for 
their guys. Boys be sure to wear your shoes!

LOST AND FOUND: Two men's watches and one lady's watch. Describe to recep­
tionist to claim them.

CORRECTION: Registration for Spring Quarter classes will be February 13-21. 
The office will be closed on February 22.

DOUBLE CUTS: Wednesday, February 22, is a school holiday. Absences on 
Tuesday, the 21st, and Thursday, the 23rd, are "double cuts." 
The library will be open Wednesday from 10:00 a.m. to 9:^5 p.m. 
Regular hours all other days next week.

ATTENTION: Organizations should not request to meet after chapel except in
case of an emergency. Unless permission is granted for the meeting 
it will not be announced. Such meetings are to be concluded with­
in the passing period after chapel so that students are not late 
to fourth period classes.

MISSIONARY SOCIETY: The Missionary Society requests that the students go 
directly to prayer bands tomorrow (Feb. 17).

The meeting places are:

1. Homeland Chapel
2. Mexico-C. America C-l
3. South America C-3fc. Far East F-l
5. European-N. East Chapel overflow room
6. Africa C-2


